
1 

 

Prince George’s County Fire Commission Meeting Notes 

Virtual Work Session 508 Discussion  

Tuesday November 26th, 2024 

 

In Attendance- Chairman Bolden, Commissioner Selmon, Commissioner Snyder (for minute 

purposes), and AFC White.  

 

Meeting was called to order at 11am. AFC White and Chair Bolden provided an overview of this 

year’s funding. $1,557,253.00 was provided by the state. The group went down line by line 

discussing different corporation’s current projects, outstanding payments, and available funding. 

Discussion was held about how to prioritize requests from corporations for additional 508 

requests if funding that year allows, along with a total annual max for 508 funds per corporation.  

 

Meeting was over at 11:42am 

 

Notes were recorded and typed by Commissioner Kyle Snyder, Secretary. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


